
 

City of Winter Park 

Construction Notice 

 

The Street Division will be installing stormwater drainage pipes at Edgewater Avenue 

between Lake Knowles Circle and Wilbar Circle. Work is scheduled to begin Tuesday, 

April 15, at 7 a.m., and is anticipated to be completed by Wednesday, July 9, by 5 p.m. 

(weather permitting).  

The road will be closed during the repair. A detour will be set up to route traffic around 
the construction zone. 
 
We regret any inconvenience caused by this project and appreciate your patience.  
Should you have any questions or require special consideration, please contact the Streets 

Division at 407-599-3537. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Kory LeBouef, Manager, Streets Division  

tel:407-599-3537

